
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/21/2021 2:17:24 PM

First name: Lynda

Last name: Logan

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing to strongly oppose removal of ANY wild horses in the Apache-Sitgreaves national forest

or anywhere else in AZ. These horses generate income from tourists who come from all over the world to see

them. The general public wants the horses to remain. Our interests should matter more than cattle ranchers, who

do not own the land and lease it at very low rates bordering on welfare for ranchers. PZP has been used very

successfully to reduce horse populations humanely. I strongly encourage you to utilize this option.

 


